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Year 5 curriculum letter
 autumn term 1

	
	Subject
	What are we learning this half term? 

	Maths
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This term we will be focusing on our place value knowledge.
We will be looking at 5 digit numbers and learning to partition these numbers in thousands, hundreds, tens and ones. We will also be exploring and learning about Roman Numerals. 
We will also be practicing our times tables and developing our arithmetic skills daily.  

	English
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In English, we will be reading Clockwork by Philip Pullman. We will be learning about the features of a flashback story before writing our own version. We will be looking at different sentence types and trying to build these into our writing. 

We will also be practicing our hand writing and working towards our Silver and Bronze pen licenses. 

	History
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In History we will be learning all about the Vikings. We will look at how and what they traded, how they ruled and the impact that they had on Britain.  


	PE
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This half term we are swimming on Wednesdays

Please remember to take any earrings out and have long hair tied back.  
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 Wednesday 11th September 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Wishing you and your children a warm welcome back to Jubilee. We are hopeful that you all enjoyed your summer break and that your children are returning to school feeling refreshed and ready for our first term in Year 5! 
We are very excited to be working with your children at Jubilee and we know we will have a fantastic year with them. 
If the end of day collection arrangements change, please phone the school office as early as possible. If you would like your child to walk home themselves or walk to another class, then please put this in writing and give to the office. 
This term we will be answering our ‘Big Question’ – How did the Vikings change Britain?  Over the Autumn Term we shall be learning all about the Vikings and how they changed Britain. 

Please find attached our curriculum overview and how you can support your child at home. 
This includes (but is not limited to): 
· Reading with your child at least four times a week at home. Your children will be rewarded with book tokens each time they read at home. They can save these up throughout the year and buy books from the book shop as a reward for their hard work. When you read with your child at home, please write in your child’s diary (including the date read) and send diaries to school each day as reading will be monitored daily.  
· Encouraging your child to play on SumDog to help develop their maths fluency (including times tables). 
· Completing weekly homework. It is given out on Fridays and must be returned by the following Friday. This includes completing the Maths scrapbook task.  
· 
If you have any queries or concerns, please come and see one of the Year 5 team. Thank you for your continued support with your child’s learning. 

Best wishes,

Mr Creane, Miss Young, Miss Staples and Miss Thomas 
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